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Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,489 handmade prayer shawls 

Prayer Shawls for 
Families of  

Servicemembers 

Since our last newsletter – a shawl was 
shared with the family of: 

2LT George O'Reilly 
Please keep them in prayer.  From his parents 
in Virginia:  I have just come across the letter 
you sent to our family earlier this year.  It is a 
kind service you offer.  We would love to 
receive a shawl in remembrance of George. 
Thank you so much for contacting us. 

Program Update: All paperwork has been 
submitted to and received by the Casualty and 
Mortuary Affairs Operation Division. 
Hopefully, PS4FS.org will be approved to 
receive casualty lists once again.  We 
appreciate your patience and prayerful 
support.  Our next Shawletter will be out in 
October.   
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Let the 
pleasure of 

the Lord our 
God be on 

us: O Lord, 
give 

strength to 
the work of 
our hands.    

Psalm 90:17 (BBE) 


